
 

 

 
 

 
September 28 2023 

Dear parents, 
 
On the final day of our first half-term of this academic year, on Thursday October 19, we will hold 
our annual International Day. Further, more detailed, information about this event will be 
communicated in due course, but we intend for it to be as memorable as ever and for our plan to 
not only enable students to dress in clothing which reflects the cultures and traditions of their 
home countries but also to celebrate the uniquely diverse internationalism of our wonderful DBS 
Wakra community. 
 
Our Friends of DBS group, which met earlier this term, have already formed some exciting ideas 
about how they might support our International Day, but if there are any parents who are not part 
of this group but would like to also come forward with suggestions, then they are more than 
welcome to do so.  
 
We are both a proudly international school and a community which is honoured to represent the 
great State of Qatar. Our commitment to global citizenship can also be seen in the following 
statement, which was formed in consultation with teachers, students and parents earlier this year: 
 

 We are an international community with a clear understanding of our shared values and 
common goals 

 We respect our unique cultures and different beliefs and backgrounds, and we work 
together to proudly serve our local and global communities 

 We aim to behave ethically and sustainably through our own actions so that we can set an 
example for others to follow 

 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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